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This year we are pleased to induct Pete Sok ð Class of1997.  Pete Sok 

emigrated from Cambodia to Red Deer as a child, graduating from 

Lindsay Thurber in 1997.  After high school Pete discovered a passion 

for cooking and was formally trained at the prestigious Le Cordon 

Bleu, studying in both Sydney,  Australia and Ottawa, Ontario.  

Now, Pete is a local restaurant owner and winner of the first ever 

òBrothers Showdownó on the Food Networkõs Chopped Canada.   

He has shared his expertise locally as the resident chef instructor at 

the Cooking Room in 

Red Deer, and as  

apprentice trainer in the 

Red Seal Program. Pete 

gives back to Central  

Alberta by offering  

motivational talks to 

groups like the Central 

Alberta Refugee Effort 

and Big Brothers and Big 

Sisters.  



School Information 

 

IMPORTANT DATES:  

¶ November 14 - 25th  Grad Photos 

¶ December 9   Wakefest (6pm - 3am) 

¶ January 9 - 13th   Grad Photos 

¶ April 27    Grad Fashion Show 

¶ May 1    Banquet Tickets go on sale (online only) 

GRAD REMIND:  

REMINDERS:  

§ PLEASE bring in a baby photo to the Main Office. Make sure the grad's name is on the back, (it will be 

returned as soon as possible).  You can also email the photo to  ltchsgrad2017@gmail.com. Please    

ensure your child's first and last name is in the subject line and the picture is sent as a JPEG.  

 

§ Grad Fees need to be paid at the bookstore - When you pay your fees, you need to give the bookstore 

ladies your height for your grad gown sizes. 

 

§ Sign up for your Grad Photo appointment using the link  online on our website.  

GRAD DAY IS MAY 26, 2017  

Check out our  

Social Media:  

Snapchat: ltchsgrads17 
 

Instagram: @ltchsgrads2017 
 

Facebook: ltchsgrads2017 

t+ño ýñî ùõêìîü Āîsõõ #øIr 



School Information 

LEADERSHIP NEWS  Lindsay Thurber  
Model United  
Nations Club  

On October 21st Ms. Young took a group of Thurber 

students to participate in a Model United Nations Con-

ference in Edmonton. MUN conferences exist to allow 

students the opportunity to simulate real United Na-

tions summits. Students work in teams (or 

"delegations") representing a certain country. Each 

country is assigned a selection of UN Committees to 

represent. Delegations then research their country's 

involvement with the Committee and other organiza-

tions and prepare "resolutions" that they will try to get 

their Committee to pass during the conference. They 

work very hard in preparation. In the actual meetings, 

students are expected to present themselves and speak 

in a manner in accordance with real UN delegates.  

Students interested in being a part of the MUN Club 

are asked to see Ms. Young in room 1806.  


